
Central Lancaster High School, 

Crag Road, 
Lancaster, 
Lancashire, 
LA1 3LS 

 
Tel: 01524 32636 

Fax: 01524 849586 

Email: clhs@lancasterhigh.lancs.sch.uk 

Website: lancasterhigh.uk 

 

 
       Principal: 

       Dr. Nick Walmsley 
 

 

 
 

 
Friday 16th July 2021 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
I am writing to inform you that Dr Walmsley will step down as Principal at Central Lancaster High School with effect 
from 31 August 2021 following a period of ill health. He will move to the role of Deputy Director of SCITT with the 
Trust. I know that you will all join me in thanking him for his hard work and wish him well in his new role with the 
Trust. 
 
Mr Cowper will continue in his role as Acting Principal from September and Mr Chapman will continue as Acting 
Deputy Principal. May we take this opportunity to thank you for your support this year, we hope you enjoy the 
summer and we look forward to welcoming all pupils back in September.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Bill Deller, Chair of Governors 
Sally Kenyon Chief Executive, Bay Learning Trust 
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